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Katherine Stephens

From: Katherine Stephens
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 8:15 AM
To: bpaddock@twlakes.net
Cc: Tawanna Reid
Subject: Permit Registry Notification for Proposed Permit Renewal in Hamblen County

Good morning, 
 
Please see the information below concerning a proposed permit renewal for Hamblen County. 
 
Pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated 4-29-120 (Tennessee Governmental Entity Review Law), the Division of Air 
Pollution Control is hereby providing notice at least 15 days in advance of a permit issuance or denial, as required by 
statute for the following company: 
 
Colgate-Palmolive Company 
200 Centennial Court 
Morristown, TN 37813 
 
The renewed permit will only be issued if and when all applicable requirements, regulations, and procedures are met. 
The Division will consider all relevant comments received prior to permit issuance or denial. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Katherine Rose Stephens  
Environmental Consultant | Air Pollution Control  
TN Tower 15th Floor | 312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue  
(615) 770-1108 | Katherine.Stephens@tn.gov 
 


